
Update on Our Planned Giving Program 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued supporter of our mission, we wanted to take a 

moment to update you on the progress we have made with our Planned Giving Program. 

Thanks to your generosity, we have successfully [insert achievements, e.g., launched new 

initiatives, increased donor participation, etc.]. Our program is designed to ensure that your 

legacy continues to make a difference in the lives of those we serve. 

In the past year, we have seen an increase in the number of participants, with [insert statistic or 

example]. This has allowed us to expand our outreach and enhance the programs that matter 

most to our community. 

We are also excited to announce that we will be holding an informational webinar on [insert 

date], where you can learn more about planned giving options and how they can create a lasting 

impact. 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. We couldn't do this important work without 

dedicated individuals like you. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


